
Dear Mr. Rhoades and the Oregon Senate, 

 
It is my opinion that no Bill should be passed into law that has no chance of 

achieving its avowed goal and will only hurt honest citizens of Oregon. 
 

No bill should be fast tracked unless there is truly an emergency, which is 
clearly not the case here. 

 
This is obviously an attack on gun owners via gun registrations, unnecessary 

costs and time in doing personal and legal transactions and a waste of 
valuable State resources. 

 
Finally, criminals will laugh at it and pay no attention; gang members will do 

the same. It will never prevent a suicide. Of all the widely publicized 
shootings, this Bill would not have stopped any of them. 

 

I would urge the Legislature to instead pursue stiffer penalties for gun 
violence ... and leave honest people alone. 

 
Sincerely, Pat Cassidy 

               PO Box 905, Pilot Rock, OR  97868 
 

  


